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Answers to Questions on notice from public hearing 12 April 2021 
 
In answer to a question from Senator Small regarding 'the average tenure of your 
employees with the Hireup platform', which was taken on notice by Mr O'Reilly, I 
provide the following answer: 
 
 
Of employees who are currently working on the Hireup platform, the average 
tenure is approximately 1.5 years. 
 
Of all employees who have ever worked on the Hireup platform, the average 
tenure is approximately 1.1 years. 
 
 
Please let me know if you require anything further. 
 
Best regards 
 
Lliam Caulfield 
Senior Public Affairs Manager 
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